

TOWN OF VIENNA TOWN BUSINESS MATTERS



Parking potential

The Town of Vienna is considering purchasing a floor of a proposed four-story building on Mill Street that would provide about 127 public parking spaces. As part of its decision-making process, Town Council will hold a

public hearing on this matter at its Feb. 26 meeting, which begins at 8 pm. The general public may voice feedback (either concerns and opposition or support or questions) at the public hearing.

Council is expected to vote on the parking garage proposal at its March 12 meeting. Providing additional parking opportunities to promote park-once, walk-more accessibility to Vienna's commercial area has been a long-term Town goal.



Your TBLC Team

Friderike Butler, Chair Jim Brooke, Vice Chair Deepa Chakrapani Robert Holland Bob Leggett Victor Mendes Carey Williams

Town of Vienna Public Information Office

Lynne DeWilde Adam Kincaid



Bravo for businesses

We'd love to share your good news and give you and other communitybuilders a big, happy shout-out here! Please send a brief email with information about awards/ honors, special events, or other milestones related to your business

Subscribe to our email list



Nominate a 'rock star' business

Do you know a Town of Vienna business or business owner who is a rock star when it comes to supporting the community? If so, please nominate them for the 2018 Carole Wolfand Award.

The Carole Wolfand Award is presented each year, as part of the Mayor's Volunteer reception, this year on April 17, to a business who has generously donated time, staff, money, or efforts to enhancing the Vienna community. Nominations are due March 7.

Send nominations via **email** (or drop them off at Town Hall). Nominations should include:

- name, address, and phone number of nominated husiness
- a description, in 200 words or less, of the business's contributions/actions and why you believe it deserves to be recognized
- nominator's name, address, and phone number.

About temporary banners

Town businesses are allowed to post one temporary sign/banner for a 30-day period within a single calendar year. Temporary sign permits are issued for very limited purposes, such as special anniversaries or events, and cannot be used to advertise or promote sales. (The only exception is for temporary signage for the lease or sale of commercial property. which may be used for up to six months.)

Temporary sign permit information and an application are available <u>online</u>. The fee is \$95, and administrative review requires 3-5 business days. The Town recommends that businesses not make a banner before receiving approval.

Temporary signs are limited to two square feet of sign area per one linear foot of building or store frontage. Temporary signs may be placed on the building or the business's private property, not on public rights-of-way. Zoning inspectors may pull illegally placed signs, but try to work with business owners to come into compliance. No moving signs or banners are allowed. For more information, call the Planning and Zoning Department at 703-255-6341.







This newsletter is published by the Town of Vienna's Town Business Liaison Committee.

Questions or suggestions? pio@viennava.gov or 703-255-6361

Share this email:







Manage your preferences | Opt out using TrueRemove™
Got this as a forward? Sign up to receive our future emails.

View this email **online**.

127 Center St. S. Vienna, VA | 22180 US

This email was sent to .

To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book.

